From: Savannah Cormier <scormier@astate.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 10:20 AM

To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Sidewalk ordinance

Dear Mayor Perrin and members of the city council.
| oppose any ordinance to exempt developers (or anyone for that matter) from building or paying for
sidewalks.

Jonesboro is woefully under supplied with sidewalks as you know. Please do everything to encourage
building of sidewalks and nothing to exempt people from building sidewalks.

| hope you will vote against the proposed ordinance.

Take care and be well,
Dr. Cormier

(Sent with iPhone- Please excuse brevity and typos.)



